October 08, 2013

To: Industry Canada RECEIVED
John McCallum{MP, Markham - Unjonville) 0CT -8 2013
CATY OF MARKHAM
Bell Canada CLEAKS DEPT.
City of Markham

This letter is to outline that we, the residents of Unionville, were not sufficiently notified by
BELL Canada nor the City of Markham, regarding BELL Canada’s proposal to instail a 14.9 meter,
Cellular Telecommunication Tower at 100 Carlton Road, Unionville. As outlined in the BELL
Canada pampbhlet, all residences within a 120 meter radius of the proposed site were to be
notified. After surveying neighbors within this radius, we find that distribution on this
information was NOT sufficient and not complete. Additionally, the information session

held at the Angus Glen Community Centre was NOT outlined as a session in which the
community was given an opportunity to vote AGAINST such proposal, which makes the night
null and void in terms of public opinion gathering.

As this tower is directly adjacent to William Berczy Public School {a school with a population of
700 students from Kindergarten to Grade 8) and amongst our high density residences area, we
are hereby vehemently opposing this proposal.

We, over 600 residents in this neighborhood, are here to present our signed petition forms in
opposition. We strongly urge Industry Canada, Federal Government and the City of Markham to
revoke Bell Canada’s proposal for this development.

We are looking forward to your response.

Our contact is AgainstBellTower@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Concerned Unionville Residents



Petition

To :

Frank Scarpitti { City Mayor)
Michael Fry (city planner)

Shehryar Khan (FONTUR international /Bell Canada)
Don Hamilton (Councillor)

Jim Jones (regional councillor)

Toronto District Office

Michael Chan

We, the undersigned, are firmly opposed to Bell Canada’s
proposal of installing a 14.9 metre Telecommunications Tower
located at 100 Carlton Road Markham, Ontario and urge
Markham Council to issue a rejection of this proposal.

Nar

Adt



